
 

 

We are proud to announce that EBA students have won First Runner-Up in the CFA 
Institute Research Challenge 2024-2025, held on March 1, 2025, at the Stock Exchange 
of Thailand. 

The team competed against 20 teams from various universities and demonstrated 
outstanding analytical and financial research skills. 

Congratulations to our talented team members: 

●​ Sirithep Chen 
●​ Wasu Chotboriboon 
●​ Tothayod Pacharapongphalin 
●​ Bivut Vaidya 
●​ Wanqing Huang 

A special thank you to our advisor, Asst. Prof. Roongkiat Ratanabanchuen, Ph.D., for 
his guidance and support throughout the competition. 

We also extend our appreciation to Mr. Siwakorn Mitsantisuk, CFA, our industry 
mentor, for his invaluable insights and mentorship. 

Congratulations to the team on this remarkable achievement! 

 


